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Session at SCSC 2019 (St. Louis, 17-20 Oct 19)

St Louis, Oct 17–20, 2019
Deadline: Mar 25, 2019

Stephanie Porras, TULANE UNIVERSITY

The Sixteenth-Century Society and Conference (SCSC) is now accepting proposals for individual
papers and complete panels for its 2019 annual conference, to be held October 17-20, 2019 in St.
Louis.

As an affiliated society of SCSC, HNA is entitled to propose up to three sessions of four papers
each, or roundtables of 4 to 5 speakers. These can be linked or each devoted to a different topic. I
am writing to solicit your proposals for session topics or for individual 20-minute papers.

As always, please be advised that all participants in the SCSC conference are responsible for their
own costs associated with travel, lodging, and registration, and must become members of the Six-
teenth-Century Society. Participants in an HNA-sponsored panel should also be members of HNA.

If you prefer to submit a proposal directly to SCSC, instructions can be found on the society's web-
site: https://www.sixteenthcentury.org

If you would like to organize a session, chair a session composed of individual papers submitted
to me, propose a paper, or participate in a roundtable sponsored by HNA, please send a proposal
of no more than 250 words and a CV to: sporras@tulane.edu no later than March 25.
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